Mrs Patricia Hansen
26 Park Road
Northaw
Herts EN6 4NU
25 September 2015

Director of Planning

Council Offices

The Campus

Welwyn Garden City AL8 6AE

Ref: $6/2015/1159/MA
Ref: S6/2015/160/LB

Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to register my objection to the above proposed development of 14 houses at Park Farm,
Northaw.

Firstly this is green belt land, albeit with and equestrian centre and a few caravans parked on it. |
presume the caravans have been put there to turn it into a brownfield site fir future development.

The scale of the development is too large for this site with no appropriate thought to impact on local
schools, loss of the equestrian centre, sewage and the fact that electricity pylons cross the site making it
unattractive for purchase.

| also feel the most important factor in this proposed development is that it will only be the tip of the
iceberg and if it gets permission other parcels of land will also be given permission for development.

Then, would Northaw become Potters Bar East or West Cuffley?

Thanks for reading this letter and we urge you to reconsider the planning application and turn it down.

Yours faithfully

atricia Hansen



